
"You are never too old to set another goal or to dream a new dream."  -  
C. S. Lewis

Galt Joint Union Elementary School District

The District is accepting registrations for 
the 2024-25 school year. You can register 
online, at any school site or the District 
O�ce. 

Enrollment in Kindergarten requires that a 
child be 5 years of age on or before 
September 1, 2024.

◦

Enrollment in Transitional Kindergarten 
requires that a child be 5 years of age 
between September 2, 2024 and June 2, 
2025.

◦

Registration 2024-2025

Important Dates in May
6 - Staff Appreciation Week 
9 - District Advisory Committee (DAC) - 
     3:30 pm
9- District English Language Advisory 
     Committee (DELAC) - 5:00 pm
15 - Board of Education Meeting - 7:00 pm
16 - Special Education Parent Advisory 
      Committee (PAC) - 3:30 pm
27 - Memorial Day - No School
28 - Graduating Seniors Visit Elementary 
       Schools
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As a District, we are celebrating 
our wonderful staff the week of 
May 6th. We have over 550 
employees that work hard every 
day for our students, families and 
community. 
Help us celebrate our staff by 
showing your gratitude. 
There are many ways to show your 
school staff that you are thankful 
for all they do. It can be as simple 
as kind spoken or written words. 
Ask your children to draw a picture 
or thank you card for school staff 
they are thankful for. 
A little thank you goes a long way. 
Many school site parent clubs are 
organizing events for staff. Reach 
out to see how you can help! 

Sta� Appreciation Week
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River Oaks Elementary - 
Literacy Night

McCa�rey Middle School 
Color Guard Team

River Oaks Elementary school held its 
Literacy Night in April and it did not 
disappoint. Families were invited to come to 
the campus for a fun, interactive night 
enjoying different books, reading and 
completing activities together. This year's 
theme was 'Escape Room Style'. Families 
traveled to four different themed rooms and 
collected a stamp from each room when they 
completed their tasks (escaped). These fully 
transformed classrooms were decorated 
based on the book the families read in that 
room. After reading the book, families had to 
complete different literacy activities to 
escape the rooms. Once they �nished, 
families �nished in the cafeteria with their 
stamp card completed and kids rolled the 
dice for a prize. Our district's food services 
department was able to provide a free meal 
to all students who attended the event as 
well. 

The McCaffrey Middle School Color 
Guard Team competed against 12 
different schools in the Northern 
California Band Association Color 
Guard championships. They were 
victorious and were named champions 
of the competition. Additionally, 
Angela Romero received the 
outstanding performance award for 
the middle school division. This is the 
highest award given to a participant 
throughout the season. 
Congratulations to our McCaffrey 
Middle School Color Guard Team for 
representing McCaffrey so well.  
Thank you to our student athletes, 
coaches, teachers, and administrative 
staff for participating in and 
supporting student athletics. 


